
 

Dear Parent/Carer,        14th November 2019 

 

Eastlea school Lunches – winter menus 
 

As explained in a previous newsletter our winter menus are due to start soon.  The first week of 

the new cycle of menus will be next week (week beginning 18th November 2019).  We have 

spoken to the children and have tried to incorporate some of their choices and suggestions in 

the menus for the coming weeks.  We have also included some ‘new choices’ such as Fajitas 

and a mild chilli. Some of the main headlines of what the children asked for are included 

below:   

 

Requests made How they have been addressed 

Can we keep the roast dinner day, the Friday 

dinner with chips, the chicken curry and the 

spaghetti Bolognese? 

 

Yes, all are retained on the weekly menus! 

Please can we keep cheesecake and 

brownies on the menu for puddings? 

Yes, cheesecake will be an option one day 

alongside rice pudding which some children 

also thought was a good idea. 

Brownies and flapjacks will also be included, 

and we will return to the steamed sponge 

pudding each week on a Friday! 

 

Can we have some other varieties of soup on 

Thursdays? 

Tomato soup is probably the most popular 

flavour, but some weeks there will be the 

choice of vegetable or chicken soup instead.  

 

Can we have burgers and chicken nuggets? No – this is a school dinner not a fast food 

restaurant!!  We will sometimes have these 

choices but only for a special ‘one off’ 

occasion! 

 

On Mondays, can we have some other 

flavours of milkshake? 

Yes, as well as the usual strawberry we will try 

to have a choice of banana or chocolate 

flavours on some weeks 

 

Can we have the option of diluted juice with 

our lunches as well as water? 

Yes – orange juice, blackcurrant juice and 

water will now be available each day. 

 

 

We realise that we cannot please everyone all of the time so the flexible arrangement of 

ordering school lunches on a day to day basis will continue, but we hope there are enough 

popular choices in the new menus to encourage even more children to try the meals for one 

or more days each week – with some warming choices as the weather turns more wintry!!  

Alternatives will continue to be available each day either for those with diagnosed allergies, 

or for those who prefer a sandwich or a baked potato on some days.  Meals will continue to 

be charged at £2.30 per day for pupils in Year 3/4/5/6 and £2.00 for Nursery.   

Copies of the new menus are included with this letter and will also be available from the 

school office.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Beeston and Ms Williams (Cook)  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


